
 

 
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 
LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

LINDENHURST, NEW YORK 
 
 
 

TO: Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs, 
Nurses, Aides and Head Custodians 

 
FROM: Richard Nathan 
 
DATE: November 19, 2010 
 
RE:  Board of Education Business Meeting 
 
 
  
 The following actions were approved by the Board of Education at a Special Meeting 
held on Wednesday, November 17, 2010.  Please inform the appropriate staff members in your  
school building. 
 
1. The Superintendent recommended the following High School field trips: 
 
  Approximately sixteen members of the Girls Varsity Volleyball Team  
  (grades 9-12) to Glen Falls, NY to compete in the NYS Championship,  
  November 19-21, 2010.  
   
  Approximately eighty members of the Ski Club (grades 9-12) to Blue Mountain  
  Area in Pennsylvania on January 8, 2011. 
 
  One student will travel to Rochester, NY to perform at the 2010 NYSSMA All- 
  State Conference; December 2 – 5, 2010. 
 
2. The Superintendent’s recommended resolution regarding Notice of Public Hearing  on 
 Proposed School Closing to be published in accordance with the provisions of Education 
 Law Section 402-a. 
 
3. The Superintendent’s recommendation and in accordance with NYS Education 
 Regulations, approve the members of the Professional Development Plan Team for the 
 2010-2011 school year.  

                                                                                                 
4. The Superintendent’s recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment at the William 
 Rall Elementary School and the McKenna Administration Building. 
 
5. The Superintendent’s Memorandum of Agreement between the Board of Education and 
 the Teachers’ Association of Lindenhurst; Board President authorized to sign same. 
 (RE:  Interim JROTC position) 
 
 



 

 
 
6. The Superintendent’s recommended Stipulation of Agreement between the Board of 
 Education of the Lindenhurst UFSD and the CSEA, Inc. Lindenhurst Unit, Suffolk Local   
 1000 AFSCME, AFL-CIO (custodial employees).  Board President authorized to sign 
 same.   (RE:  Uniforms Reimbursement Provision)   
 
7. The Superintendent’s recommended budget transfers over $5,000.00. 
 
8. The Superintendent’s recommendation to accept the Exxon-Mobile, Inc. 2010 
 Educational Alliance grant of $750.00 to the William Rall Elementary School.   
 (Funds will be used to purchase hands-on science kits for the fourth grade.) 
 
9. Schedules were approved as presented with the exception of Schedule A-3, No. 28  
 which was amended.  
 
10. Acknowledged receipt of the following Superintendent’s Report:  

  
a. Warrants #4 – Regular – October, 2010 

 
  

*          *          * 
 
 
  


